
Minutes of the Planning Commission meeting held on November 12, 2014 
 
Members present: Stewart Beattie, Paul Myers, Peter Robertson, Dave Farnum, Peter Berman,  
Bob  Stelz 
 
Members absent:  Todd Williams 
 
Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:07 P. M. 
 
The minutes of the October 8, 2014 meeting were unanimously approved on motion of Peter Robertson 
seconded by Paul Myers. 
 
The ZA reported on the Breznick property at 96 Breznick Rd.  The recently completed structure is a 
garage and a permit is required for that building, although it is on the site of a residence that was 
destroyed by fire.  The replacement residence was built on a different site within the parcel. 
 
The situation at the Gravel parcel was discussed.  The ZA has written to Gravel regarding size issues. 
 
The ZA reported that an appeal is pending regarding his denial of the Slade application. 
 
The ZA was asked to check on a shed located at Beechwood and Beechnut. 
 
There was a discussion of the continuing problem of controlling traffic in the village when there are 
crowds at the church and when there are large events at the Hapgood Store.  This problem will receive 
further study. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 P.M.  


